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February 18,2016

Andrew Garcia
Reddick Elementary School
325 West Lake Drive
Wimauma, Florida 33598

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your letter. Ilove to hear from students and am so happy you are learning about
our great state!

South Carolina is a beautiful state to visit and a wonderful place to live. From the mountains to
the Lowcountry, there are countless opportunities to learn about history, participate in a variety
of outdoor activities, enjoy delicious food, and meet some of the friendliest people in the nation.
To learn more about the Palmetto State, please visit www.discoversouthcarolina.com.
www.sciway.net. and www.scstatehouse.gov.

Thanks again for writing. Keep up the good work, and Iwish you the best of luck in the future.
God bless.
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